
 

2026 Hunter College Reunion Weekend  
 
Why Alumni Weekend?  
Alumni Weekend is a great way for alumni to get reacquainted with old friends and to rekindle 
the spirit that carried you through your college years. It is also a time to share memories and 
reflect on the role Hunter College played in your lives. For Hunter, Alumni Weekend provides 
an opportunity to inform alumni of its progress and to recognize, honor and thank its 
distinguished graduates for their achievements and accomplishments.  
 
Your involvement as a committee member is key to the success of the event. You will need to 
motivate and energize your classmates to join you at this year’s reunion celebration. The more 
classmates you involve, the better attendance will be and the more fun for all.  
 
Alumni Weekend Committee Description:  

1. Building and Inspiring Momentum, inspiring ideas and encouraging engagement: 

Participate in planning elements for weekend that energize and motivate alumni to stay 

connected and involved. 

2. Sharing Posts on Social Media: Promote events, news, and updates by sharing posts 

on social media, helping to spread the word and increase visibility. 

3. Outreach to Fellow Classmates: Engage with your classmates personally through 

phone calls, emails, or social media to invite them to our events, encourage their 

participation in the weekend’s festivities. Additionally, you will serve as signatories on 

alumni weekend letters, adding a personal touch to alumni weekend communications. 

The alumni office will support you with ready-to-use templates, messages, and social 

media posts to share. 

4. Volunteer During Alumni Weekend: Join us in making our events truly special! As a 

committee member, you'll warmly welcome and greet alumni, spark engaging 

conversations with your fellow classmates, and assist with various activities throughout 

the weekend.  

 
Alumni Weekend Website:  
Alumni Weekend will be held on Friday, April 17 and Saturday, April 18. Stay tuned for date 
and event details. An Alumni Weekend survey is available on the website: 
hunter.cuny.edu/alumni/alumniweekend 

https://hunter.cuny.edu/alumni/alumniweekend

